Dear Children, dear Mothers and Fathers, dear Friends at SOS Russia'!

Happy 20 Years’ Birthday of the SOS Children Village in Tomilino !
Wishing you joy, happiness, harmony, success and good health !

An anniversary is a time to celebrate the joys of today:
The memories of yesterday, and the hopes of tomorrow.

The CV Tomilino is a wonderful place, a lovely home, an island of peace,
a place to re-charge the batteries, to regain strength for the tough daily life.

Tomilino CV is an elegant place with wonderful houses and gardens,
but what really is the “magic” are the children, the mothers /fathers and the staff.

Lots of love and constant happiness ahead !
Markus Schmid & Team Moscow, 20" May 2016
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